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Communion for the Homebound 
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Return Service Requested 

Mass Schedule:  

Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Misa en español a la 1 PM primer y tercer domingo. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 8:30 & 11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, in the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman 

  

Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Linea Johnson 
 E-Mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org 

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 

mailto:sacredheartpullmanym@gmail.com
http://www.sacredheartpullman.org/
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman
http://www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman
mailto:msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org


 S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

Eucharistic Ministers 

The Weekend of February 24/25 
 4:30 pm Francy Bose, Jim Evermann,  
  need volunteer 
 8:30 am Linda Fulfs, Jim Evermann, 
  Marie Parrish 
11:00 am Eric Patera, Jim Evermann, 

  Phil Nelson 

Ushers 

The Weekend of February 24/25 
 4:30 pm Nic & Rich Koenig 
 8:30 am Tom Parrish & Mark Thomas 
 11:00 am Jill Patera & need volunteer 

Mass Servers 

The Weekend of February 24/25 
 4:30 pm David Whelchel 
 8:30 am Cash McCann & Chidobe Ugwu 
 11:00 am Alexis Doumit & Mayzie Patera 

Greeters 

The Weekend of February 24/25 
 4:30 pm Teresa Koenig 
 8:30 am Sandra Cook 
 11:00 am Alex Amado 

Lectors 

The Weekend of February 24/25 
       First Lector:         Second Lector:   
 4:30 pm Cory Dixon     L Heidenreich 
 8:30 am Sandra Cook (Sp)        Cruze McCann 
11:00 am Alex Amado (Sp)   Joe Einertson 

Glass Recycling: We collect clean glass 
bottles and jars for recycling in the church 
parking lot from 4 pm Sat, Feb 24, to 1 pm 
Sun, Feb 25. Please bring glass in cardboard 

boxes and put it in the trailer in the church parking lot. 
We also collect screw-on metal lids for glass bottles 
and jars. Lids must be in a plastic bag. Thank you!  

LGBTQ+ welcome potluck: Saturday, March 2, 
following the 4:30 pm Mass. Come to the social hall to 
share food and fellowship. All are welcome.  

First Friday Mass is celebrated at 3 pm, Friday,  
March 1, in the Bishop Place Senior Living assisted 
living activity room. All are welcome to attend. 

 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am St Gregory of Narek 
 Wednesday – 7:15 am   
 Thursday – 7:15 am  
 Friday – 7:15 am  

Masses of the Week of Feb. 25 

Children’s Faith Formation 

Classes today, Sunday, February 25, for all grades. 

Questions: e-mail Cory Dixon, Director of Faith 
Formation, at cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org  

We invite everyone to the social hall 
after the 8:30 & 11 am Sunday 
Masses for coffee or juice and donuts. 

We need hosts! Please sign up using the QR 
code, or contact the office. 

We have a radio broadcast to the parking lot (87.9 FM) 
and communion available there at all Masses. The radio 
broadcast also goes to the hearing aid headsets. 

We livestream the 4:30 pm Saturday Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at:  
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live 

All Masses are in the church. The radio broadcast and 
livestreaming are for those who cannot attend in person. 

Lenten Book Study starts February 25:  
St. Thérèse of Lisieux’ Story of a Soul 

St. Thérèse of Lisieux is an every day saint 
everyone can relate to. Sundays, Feb. 25—

March 24, a group will meet at 9:45 am in the 
St. Mary Room to discuss her autobiography. You may 

bring your own copy, or order one online. The full title 
of an edition with study questions is: The Story of a Soul, 

The Autobiography of Saint Therese of Lisieux: New 
Illustrated, Annotated Study Guide and Workbook Edition. 

At the back wall of the church we have a Book of 
Intentions. Please write prayer requests in the book. 

The Week Ahead 

Sat/Sun: Glass recycling, 4 pm Saturday - 1 pm Sunday 
Sunday: Lenten Book Study, 9:45 am, St. Mary Room. 
Tuesday: Social Justice Ministry, 7 pm, on Zoom. 
Wednesday: SHARE, noon, social hall.  
Wednesday: Stations of the Cross, 6 pm, in the church. 
Wednesday: Bread & Soup Supper, 6:30 pm, social hall. 
Thursday: Adoration, rosary, prayer, 6 pm, church.  
Friday: Rosary, 12:15 pm, in the church.  
Friday: First Friday Mass, 3 pm, Bishop Place. 
Saturday: Men’s prayer group, 7:15 am, hall.  
Saturday: LGBTQI Welcome Potluck, 5:30 pm, hall. 

Lenten Food Drive for Pullman Child 
Welfare Food Bank. Pick up a flyer at church 
showing the items for each week.  
Feb 24/25: Sugar; Flour; Vegetable Oil; 

Shortening; Canned Meat; Fruit, Vegetables & Soup; 
Chili; Crackers. 
March 2/3: Cereal: Hot or Cold; Shelf Stable Milk’ 
Pancake Mix & Syrup, Coffee. 
Please place items in the basket at the church entrance. 

A favorite Lenten tradition at Sacred Heart is 
Prayer, Bread & Soup. Each Wednesday, 
we invite everyone to pray the Stations of the 
Cross in the church at 6 pm. On February 
28 there will be Stations especially for 

children. The children will be able to move around the 
church and the prayers will be easy to understand. 
The Faith Formation Board and Youth Group are hosting. 
Following the prayer, come to the social hall for a simple 
meal of soup and bread (there will be kid-friendly soup, 
too). Donations for a charity will be accepted.  

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live


The Men’s Prayer Group meets Saturdays at 7:15 am in 
the social hall. All Catholic men are welcome. 

February 25, 2024 - Second Sunday of Lent 

Altar Society 

Altar Care for March: Charlotte Worthy 
Linen Care (all year):     Mary Johnson 

CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving link: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

February 10 & 11 collection:  $5,041.65 
Weekly budget amount needed: $7,000.00 
Children’s Collection: $56.00 
Guatemala Radio School: $50.00 
St Francis Guild: $675.00 

Mass Attendance:  
February 10 & 11: 4:30 pm 75 
 8:30 am 110 
 11:00 am 90 
  275 

Family Promise (for homeless 
families) needs: Family Promise of the 
Palouse needs Toilet paper, Paper 
towels, Laundry soap, Dryer sheets, 
Dishwasher detergent, Adult cough & 

cold medicine, Adult painkillers, Children’s cough & cold 
medicine, Children’s painkillers, Ice packs, Children’s 
underwear, Children’s socks, 13 gallon garbage bags, 
Kids shampoo & conditioner, Hand soap, Size 4 diapers, 
Pull-ups, Towels. Trash cans, Laundry baskets. Please 
place donated items in the basket at the church entrance. 

El domingo 3 de marzo tendremos misa en español a 
la 1 pm. ¡Todos son bienvenidos! There is Spanish 
Mass at 1 pm March 3. Everyone is welcome! 

Youth Ministry Corner 
There is Youth Group for grades 7-12 this Sunday, 
February 25, from 6 to 7:30 pm in the social hall, 

Steubenville NW, Spokane, July 12 -14. This is an 
amazing event for current 8 - 12th graders. Cost per 
student is $250. Full and partial scholarships available. 
Contact Linea to register or w/questions for either event. 

Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director: 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Colin McGuire, 
Julianne Hwang, Goretti Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal 
Lee, Diane Moser’s son Jeff , Meg Gollnick, Dennis 
Duran, Cheryle Carlson, Dominic Pedrotty, Don Snekvik, 
Ray & Lina Quock, Eleanor Scott, Alexa Owens, Fr. Tom 
Caswell, Kent Blevins, Carol Jorstad, Lorraine Farrand, 
Diane Moser, Karen Kinzer, Shay Connell, Alyssamarie 
Link (daughter of Al & Lorraine Farrand), Stan Bauer, 
Fr. Jim Lee, Saturnina Quintana, Cathy Stephens, Dennis 
VanAllen, Anthony Newman, Kristel Tingzon, Muriel 
Parra, Iván Dragičević, Laylah Holbrook, Nathaniel 
Jefferson Cook, and Julian Parra (Muriel Parra's father).   

OVERCOMING HUNGER: In 
Akwangagwel, Uganda, the climate is 
very hot and dry. Farmers in this region 

depend heavily on the rainy season for a successful 
harvest. But lately—due to the changing climate—the 
rain has been coming later than it used to and is more 
inconsistent. Sometimes, when it does rain, it causes 
flooding and ruins the crops. Learn how Adolf and 
Florence have taken the matter into their own hands, 
implementing new farming techniques they learned from 
a Catholic Relief Services program to improve their farm 
and fight against hunger in their community. Visit 
crsricebowl.org to learn more and read this week’s Story 
of Hope. Pick up your family’s CRS Rice Bowl from the 
church entrances any time.  

          January 8, 2024 
Dear Sacred Heart Parish—Pullman 
 In this season of giving, our Catholic Charities 
Eastern Washington team gives thanks for your incredible 
generosity to the cause of Christ as we Feed the hungry, 
Heal the hurting, and Welcome the stranger, with our 
2023 Christmas Collection. Serving the least of these, this 
is the work we have been called to and the work you have 
kindly and faithfully supported. With your gift we are 
able to serve more than 55,000 people year after year, 
offering hope to the most vulnerable of our fellow human 
beings and neighbors. 
 Your most generous gift of $2,000 allows us to serve 
these neighbors with dignity and compassion while 
providing peace as they work to re-establish their lives. It 
is because of you that these lives are impacted and 
changed for the better. It is because of you that those we 
serve see the love of Christ because you shared 
financially from the heart. 
 A simple, “thank you,” seems inadequate for the 
essential role you play in our partnership, as we live out 
the mission of affirming dignity, serving and advocating 
for the vulnerable, while bringing stability and hope 
throughout Eastern Washington. 
 We greatly appreciate your ongoing support, amazing 
generosity and committed partnership more than you 
could possibly know. Together we will create a better 
world for all of God’s people. 
 Blessing to you, and thank you to everyone at Sacred 
Heart in Pullman! It means the world to us to have your 
support! 

 Rob McCann, President & CEO 
 Catholic Charities Eastern Washington 

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR NEW ADVERTISER 
Rolling Hills Eyecare 

Pullman: 1043 N Grand Ave, 509-334-3610 
Colfax: 120 N Main St, 509-397-3961 

www.rollinghillseyecare.com 

Use the QR code to go to our Lenten 
website page with reflections from Bishop 
Barron, a video of the Stations of the 
Cross, the Stations with text and pictures 
in English and Spanish, and a link to our 
Book of Lenten Reflections by Cory 
Dixon, our Director of Faith Formation.  

https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving
http://crsricebowl.org
http://www.rollinghillseyecare.com

